
 

PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Jennie Stapp To: Montana State Library Commission  
 State Librarian 
 
From: Marlys Stark From: Jennie Stapp  
 Administrative Assistant  State Librarian 
  
Date: February 13, 2012 
 
Re: Corrections to final approved copy of December 2011 minutes. 
 
 
Staff realized that the previously approved December 2011 minutes did not include 
minutes regarding those staff who received longevity pins at that meeting.  The 
longevity pins are an important way that we recognize the valuable contribution made 
by staff.    We ask you to approve this addition/correction to the December 2011 
minutes to ensure that our appreciation for these staff is included in the official 
minutes. 


